
Anthony Archuleta - Comments 

I believe the USPS pilot of driverless tractors on the road is a safety concern to the general public as 
a whole. I don't believe this practice is anywhere near perfected and thus creates an unnecessary 
practice to start at this point. I have personally been aware of several accidents that driverless 
vehicles have been involved in throughout the country whereas I believe could have been prevented 
had there been an actual driver that was driving the vehicle. I believe the federal government, by 
relaxing the safety standards and regulations on driverless trucks, is irresponsible and downright 
wrong. Corporations and companies need to look out for the overall safety on the roads before 
looking at what monies they gain from such measures. My opinion is to stay the course with drivers 
being behind the wheels of USPS tractors and not implement the pilot driverless tractor program. 

 


